Barrow HR No. 123

Requests the House Committee on Education to study issues raised by legislation proposed
during the 2014 R.S. and prior sessions relative to school systems that serve more than
15,000 public school students and to report study findings and recommendations to the
House of Representatives not later than 60 days prior to the 2015 R.S.



